New Website Launch
Nebraska FOP88 has launched it’s first website.
This website will allow our users to check on upcoming meetings and events, submit questions and read other questions/concerns from other members, and vote on organizational and facility matters.
Members will begin receiving usernames and passwords to access member-only content, like voting and Q&A.
We hope this website serves our members well.
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